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We are striving in our mission to change lives…
The educational outreach video/documentary that was described in our Summer 2019 
newsletter is now in pre-production! During our search and interviews with distinguished 
videographers/producers in the bay area, we are pleased to have retained the services of Bryan 
Kingston of Kingston Media. We all gathered on Oct. 22 and shared among us the unique 
talents, ideas and goals to make this video/documentary come to fruition. Our sincere thanks 
goes to those who participated: Bryan Kingston, Mary McGrath from the San Mateo county of 
office of education; April Torres, LMFT from mental health services of the San Mateo Union High 
School District; Rick and DiAnn Beatty, founders 
of the Alessandra Foundation, Yasi Hatami, sister 
to Ariana Hatami, and Denmark Diaz, Men’s 
Health Educator for health promotion & wellness 
at San Francisco State University.



The giving season is upon us everyone. Please give us your big heart to Ariana’s big 
heart through Giving Tuesday on December 3rd. Or give to our GoFundMe campaign 
and be a contributing member to this very crucial film/documentary.  In the coming 
days you will receive more information. When you support this initiative, you save lives. 
Your tax deductible donation would be a gift that will truly impact and serve our next 
generation.


Our budget is $85,000 to cover the cost of production. We have received approval for 
50K from District 5 Supervisor David Canepa of San Mateo County. We are grateful to 
Supervisor Canepa for his commitment to Ariana’s cause. AMHF would also like to 
recognize First Republic Bank, Ariana’s employer at the time of her death as they have 
pledged $10,000 towards our initiative. These extraordinary gifts of support keeps us 
moving forward to accomplish our mission at AMHF.


We send our heartfelt thanks in advance for your serious consideration to contribute to 
our stand against domestic violence. We believe that it is driven by Ariana’s spirit who 
died at a very tender age but at a time when she was ready to make a big, beautiful 
difference in her world and those she touched. Your financial support will mean so 
much to Ariana’s family and the board members of AMHF. The ultimate benefit will 
spread throughout society, not only to the victims and survivors but all lives impacted 
by domestic and relationship abuse.
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The Ariana Mae Hatami Foundation is Joining the Global GivingTuesday Movement to 
bring awareness and action to wipe out domestic violence in our communities. This 
GivingTuesday, AMHF will celebrate giving by asking for donations to support the critical 
programs we are directly involved with that confronts the very real societal problem 
known as domestic violence. 

GivingTuesday harnesses the collective power of a unique blend of partners to 
transform how people think about, talk about, and participate in the giving season. It 
inspires people to take collective action to improve their communities, give back in 
better, smarter ways to the charities and causes they believe in, and help create a 
better world. 

The Radiant Youth Program has a new name - Fatherless No More. They direct and 
manage the Signs of Hope Camp which is an overnight summer camp for foster 
children 7-11 years of age. It is held at Mission Springs’ Frontier Ranch in the Santa 
Cruz mountains. AMHF was able to support some kids to go to this camp this last 
August and a scholarship was given for this purpose. For more information about 
getting involved with our foster youth, contact Holly Stewart at hollys@wearepcc.com  

Turning a heart shattering tragedy into 
hope for victims of violence

mailto:hollys@wearepcc.com


All of these endeavors would not be possible without your generous 
contributions to AMHF.  Thank you! 

The enormous pain of losing Ariana has become our inspiration to make this foundation a healing site for 
survivors. On that note, we would like to update you and report our progress on a quarterly basis.  If you 
choose to opt out, please notify the sender and we’ll discontinue your newsletter. 

(650) 281-1570
(650) 503-3230
arianasmission@gmail.com
www.arianamaehatamifoundation.org 
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